
Press release 

 

Stockholm, October 18, 2022 

 

Urb-its’ chairman Lage Jonason resigns at his own request 

 

Urb-it AB (publ)'s ("Urb-it") chairman of the board Lage Jonason has informed the board of 
directors of Urb-it that he resigns from his position as director and chairman immediately. The 
reason for the decision is personal. 

The board has elected Fredrik Warstedt as the new chairman of the board for the period until a 
new chairman is elected. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Kevin Kviblad, CEO, kevin@urbit.com 

 

This information is information that Urb-it AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of 
the contact persons set out above, at 23:58 CEST on October 18, 2022. 

 

About Urb-it AB (publ)  

Urb-it AB operates in the logistics sector and provides parcel delivery services. Customers can be 
found in a number of sectors, with a main focus on the e-commerce market. The business is 
operated through several subsidiaries in France and Great Britain. Since October 2020, the 
company has been a certified B-Corp.  

The company's Certified Adviser is Mangold Fondkommission AB, which can be reached by phone 
number +46 8 503 015 50 and at the e-mail address CA@mangold.se. 


